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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
 
To: Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Artie Powell, Manager 
   Charles Peterson, Technical Consultant 
   Abdinasir Abdulle, Utility Analyst 
 
Date:  July 29, 2015 
 
Re: 15-035-T10 – Rocky Mountain Power’s Tariff Compliance Filing – In the Matter 

of Rocky Mountain Power’s Filing to Comply with the Commission’s Order 
Issued on June 9, 2015, in Docket No. 14-035-140, In the Matter of the Review of 
Electric Service Schedule No, 38, Qualifying Facilities Procedures, and Other 
Related Procedural Issues. 

 
Issue and Discussion 
 
Pursuant to the Public Service Commission’s (”Commission”) Order in Docket No. 14-035-140, 
dated June 9, 2015, On July 9, Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) filed with the Commission 
a revised Schedule 38. On the same date, the Commission issued an Action Request to the 
Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) requesting the Division to investigate and review the 
Company’s filing for compliance. This memorandum represents the Division’s response to the 
Commission’s Action Request. 
 
The Division reviewed the Company’s filing in light of the Commission Order in Docket No.  
14-035-140, dated June 9, 2015 and determined that the Company included all of the language 
changes contained in the Commission Order. Therefore, the Division concludes that the 
Company complied with the above Commission Order and recommends approval. 
 
CC: Bob Lively, RMP 
 Michele Beck, OCS 


